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Welcome 

We would like to welcome back a few friends who had off 
for the summer and have recently rejoined us here at 
Saffe.  We are happy to see you Delaney E, Ben C, Phillip 
G, Althea H, Hayes L, Sloane L, Greyson M, Carter P, 
Charlie P, Hannah L and Seamus H.  We also would like 
to welcome our new friend, Aria B who joined us late last 
month.  Hope you all had a great summer.  
 
Goodbye 
We also would like to say goodbye to the friends who have 
left us for the school year.  We wish you the best of luck 
this year and hopefully we will see you on no school days, 
early release days and next summer!! 
 
Happy Birthday 
We would like to wish a very happy birthday to  

• William B on the 20th   
Hope you have a fabulous day!! 
 
Backpacks 

        PLEASE bring a backpack to CLC each day    
        your child comes. It helps store all their  
        belongings they bring in daily along with any  
        art work they may make while here.  Also 

remember to put a spare set of clothes in their backpack 
for unforeseen accidents. 
 
School Year Breakfast Times 
Just as an FYI, breakfast time will be from 630-730am each 
day. Please do not bring food from home to feed your 
child at CLC.  We follow strict USDA rules and children 
attending must be served the items off our weekly menu.  
If you child arrives after 7:15am, please be sure they eat 
before coming to CLC. Thank You! 
 
School Days and Drop off Times 
PWSSD first day of school will be Friday, September 1st.    
Please be sure to have bussing children arrive a bit early 
as we know the first few weeks of school are learning 
their routes.  We want to make sure they are prepared to 
catch their bus rather than rushing.  We will be walking 
our Dunwiddie friends across the street at about 8:15am.  
Please be sure to be here before then if they will be 
walking with us to school. 
 
 
 

CLC Closed 
CLC will be closed Monday, September 4th in observance 
of Labor Day.  If Monday is a regularly scheduled day a 
vacation day will be posted to your account.  Enjoy your 
long, extended weekend!!! 
 
Mailboxes for Parents 

Your Mailbox slot may be moving. Mailboxes are 
located in our cafeteria.  Please make sure you 
look for your name and check your box daily. 

 
Closed-Toe Shoes 
CLC’s policy is that all children and staff 
wear closed-toe shoes while at CLC.  This 
policy was put into effect for the children’s 
safety.   
 
SCRIP 
Have you ordered your SCRIP  gift cards yet?  It’s a great 
way to earn money off your tuition.  Talk to 
Sandy or Lori with any questions.   
 
School Year Paperwork 
Thank you so much to all our families for stopping by the 
office to complete any needed paperwork.  We appreciate 
you all helping us to complete these forms.  
 
Have your ID handy 
We have a few new staff faces this year at CLC and 
SAFFE, please have your ID handy if they ask and please 
do not be offended while they are still getting to know all 
our wonderful families! 
 
No School Day 
As a reminder, there is a No school Day on Friday, 
September 29th.  Watch your parent mailbox for a form to 
let us know if you will be attending that day. 
 
Important Events: 

• CLC Closed Monday, September 4th 
• New Tuition Rates start the week of Sept. 4th 
• Venetian Fest- CLC will be sponsoring an obstacle 

course from 12-2pm on the West side of Rotary 
Park.  Come join us! 

 
 


